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UNITED STATES SENATE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

September 27, 2014

Dr. Karen Fischer Gray
Parkrose School District
10636 NE Prescott Street
Portland, OR 97220-2699

Dear Dr. Gray and Friends of Parkrose School:

While I could not be with you today, I wanted to share my best wishes and
congratulations to you on the occasion of the grand opening of the new Parkrose
Middle School. This facility will not only offer a great space for kids to learn and
grow, but will also provide a gathering place for the entire community.

Parkrose Middle School is an example of what can happen when a community
comes together to benefit kids. From the improved library to the new wireless
access points to the use of environmental design, this building was clearly built
with the needs of 21¥-century students in mind. I am certain that this school will
continue to successfully shepherd its young people into the next phase of their
education and beyond.

I congratulate all the educators, leaders, and community members who came
together to make this school project a reality. Enjoy the rest of your school year,
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Sincerely,

Ron Wyden
U.S. Senator




